
£5.2m Procurement Plan Approved (Ten Significant Projects) for Environmental and 
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& Status Request 

 

 
 
======================================================================================  
From: Cllr Sarah Dickinson <cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 5:17 PM 
To: david@wma05.net 
Subject: Procurement Information  
 
Dear David  
 
My apologies for the delay in providing a response to you regarding your request for detailed information relating to the 
Environment and Infrastructure Services (E&IS) Procurement Plan that came to Kincardine and Mearns Area Committee 
(KMAC) on March 1st 2022.  
 
I have taken advice from both E&IS and legal officers and they have considered the request but advise that as the paper 
came to the committee as an exempt item with KMAC agreeing to that, the current status of the information in the 
report would still be exempt.  Therefore, the only public information relating to this report is the information contained 



in the Minute of the Meeting - Aberdeenshire Council - Committees and Meetings (see Approved Minute, Item 12, page 
5 although I fully appreciate that the information here does not address your query). 
 
However, they have highlighted that there is information relating to actual contracts, not the authority to carry out a 
procurement, which is publicly available in the Contracts Register which can be accessed via the Aberdeenshire Council 
website. If you go to Publications - Aberdeenshire Council you will find information in the public domain and can search 
the document. Of course, this covers all contracts in Aberdeenshire, and not all contracts will relate to E&IS works. 
However, you can search the document and you may nevertheless find it of interest.  
 
In addition, I have been reminded that the Works Programme that the E&IS Service intended to carry out was listed in 
reports which went to Area and Infrastructure Services Committees.  Both these reports were considered in public and 
are, therefore, available to you. The links to the reports are noted below:  
 

K&M Area Committee – 26 April 2022:  Roads, Bridges, Harbours and Flooding, and Landscape Services Works 
Programme 2022-23 
 
 
Infrastructure Services Committee– 8 June 2022:  Capital Proposals for Roads 
 

I hope the above information is helpful although I am not able to provide you with the detailed information you 
requested from the March 2022 E&IS Procurement Plan.  
 
Kind regards 
Sarah  
 
Councillor Sarah Dickinson 
Scottish Liberal Democrat 
Ward 18 - Stonehaven & Lower Deeside  
Vice Chair of the Kincardine and Mearns Area Committee 
Member of the Business Services Committee 
Chairperson of the Sustainability Committee 

 
Mobile: 07388 956 160 
cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
Facebook: Cllr Sarah Dickinson  
Twitter: @SarahADickinson 
Instagram: sarahdickinson_libdem 
 
Are you a dog walker and concerned about plastic pollution?  
If you are, why not join Paws on Plastic.  
To find out more, search for Paws on Plastic on Facebook.  

 
Finally, please click on this link to view my Privacy Notice http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/ElectedMembersPN 

 
======================================================================================  
From: Cllr Sarah Dickinson <cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 1:10 PM 
To: david@wma05.net 
Subject: RE: Procurement Plan  
 
Hi David, 
  
The quick answer is I will ask and get back to you.  
  
Kind regards 
Sarah  
 
 
 

https://committees.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/Committees.aspx?commid=8&meetid=19926
http://publications.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/dataset/procurement-contracts-register
https://committees.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/FunctionsPage.aspx?dsid=112442&action=GetFileFromDB
https://committees.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/FunctionsPage.aspx?dsid=112442&action=GetFileFromDB
https://committees.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/FunctionsPage.aspx?dsid=112598&action=GetFileFromDB
mailto:cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/ElectedMembersPN
mailto:cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
mailto:david@wma05.net


======================================================================================  
From: david@wma05.net <david@wma05.net>  
Sent: 31 March 2023 13:09 
To: Cllr Sarah Dickinson <cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Procurement Plan  
  
Sarah, 
Regarding below, now we have reached the end of the financial year, is the community allowed to know what the 5.2 
million was spent on………… 
  
Many Thanks 
  
David 
 
======================================================================================  
From: Cllr Sarah Dickinson <cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 11:13 AM 
To: david@wma05.net 
Subject: Procurement Plan  
  
Dear David  
  
I have been following up your question about more detail around the 2022 – 23 Procurement Plan for Environment and 
Infrastructure Services that was approved back at the March 1st 2022 Kincardine and Mearns Area Committee 
meeting.  I am sorry it has taken so long. I have been round the houses, but the upshot is that I cannot share any further 
information with you.  
  
I am advised that Standing Orders are clear about the handling of exempt information –  
  

Information as to the proceedings at any meeting from which the public are excluded shall not be given to 

representatives of the press or to any other person unless such information is provided by the Chair or by a 

person authorised by the Chair in a press statement, or in the publicly available minute for that item. 
  
As you know, there was a statement on the 11th March with a quote from Cllr Agnew which was shared over Facebook 
at the latter link and under Standing Orders that is all that can be said.  
  
I am genuinely sorry not to be able to provide you with more information. I tried – and that is one of the main reasons it 
has taken so long to get back to you as I kept pursuing it.  
  
Kind regards 
Sarah  
  
Councillor Sarah Dickinson 
Scottish Liberal Democrat 
Ward 18 - Stonehaven & Lower Deeside  
Vice Chair of the Kincardine and Mearns Area Committee 
Member of the Business Services Committee 
Chairperson of the Sustainability Committee 
  
Mobile: 07388 956 160 
cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
Facebook: Cllr Sarah Dickinson  
Twitter: @SarahADickinson 
Instagram: sarahdickinson_libdem 
 
Are you a dog walker and concerned about plastic pollution?  
If you are, why not join Paws on Plastic.  
To find out more, search for Paws on Plastic on Facebook.  
  

mailto:david@wma05.net
mailto:david@wma05.net
mailto:cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
mailto:cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
mailto:david@wma05.net
https://www.facebook.com/AberdeenshireCouncil/posts/265411645764301##
mailto:cllr.s.dickinson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk


Finally, please click on this link to view my Privacy Notice http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/ElectedMembersPN 

 
This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. 
Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of 
Aberdeenshire Council.  
 
Dh’fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an seo. Ma 
tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-
dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. ’S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam 
bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a’ ciallachadh gu bheil iad a’ riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd 
Obar Dheathain.  
 
www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk  
 

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/ElectedMembersPN
http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/

